
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Joel S. Taylor 
  Director, Department of Finance and Management 
 
FROM:  Tanya Arsh, P.E. 

Director, Department of Public Utilities 
 
DATE  August 30, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation for: ENZ Nozzle Kits SA002566 
 
The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on August 23, 2007 for the purchase of ENZ Nozzle Kits. Three (3) 
bids were received. 
 
After review of the bids, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage makes the following recommendation. The 
apparent low bidder Dreier and Maller does not meet the specifications in the following: Section 3.2.1 product 
offered accommodates up to 12” pipe, specifications call for inserts to accommodate up to 14” pipe. Section 3.2.4 
bid was for jet nozzle to accommodate up to 20” specifications require a nozzle to accommodate up to 24’. Lastly, 
Section 3.2.6 product does not come with spare chain, specifications called for spare chain requirement. 
 

SUPPLIER UNIT COST TOTAL COST 

   

Dreier & Maller $5116.00 $25,280.00 

Jack Doheny Supplies Ohio Inc $5850.00 $29,250.00 

SVS Corp dba M Tech $5979.00 $29,895.00 

 
 
The next low bidder, Jack Doheny Supplies Ohio Inc met specifications. The Division of Sewerage and Drainage 
recommends an award be made to Jack Doheny Supplies Ohio Inc (38-3148955) for all items in the total 
amount of $29,250.00. 
 
The Division of Sewerage and Drainage will process legislation for this purchase. Thank you for your cooperation 
in this matter should you have questions regarding this recommendation please contact Joe Lombardi at 6031. 
 
Pc: DJ Chapman, Sewer Maintenance Operation Center 
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